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I	installed	both	solar	and	power	water	systems	some	years	ago	and	at	that	time	I	
was	obliged	to	go	to	a	gross	meter.	Under	this	system	I	was	paid	60	cents	for	feed	
back	but	was	charged	well	over	40	cents	of	peak	power	imported.	
My	current	supplier	(Origin)	is	still	charging	me	the	higher	peak,	shoulder	and	
off-peak	rates	but	only	paying	me	10	cents	for	any	power	fed	back	to	the	grid.	
Time	that	some	rationalisation	was	put	into	practice.	
	
WILLIAM	BRIAN	YARE		
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